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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of the United States of America. 
It is gratifying to note the USA broad engagement in promotion of the human rights-based policies both at national and international level. The State's generous contribution to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights is one of many exemplary. As is the initiated ratification procedure of several other international human rights instruments before the competent authorities, with the expected completion of the process in due course. 

Montenegro would like to make the following recommendations to the USA:

1) To continue with promotion and implementation of the anti-discrimination policies, including those that prohibit racial discrimination and intolerance. 
2) To further strengthen the existing non-discriminatory, inclusive and integrated approach to work to ensure women's equality and the promotion and protection of these rights. 
We wish the USA delegation a successful UPR cycle. 

Thank you. 
